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Hello.  

 

I'm writing in to oppose this measure. Having lived all over the country over the 

course of my adult life, the current Oregon voting system is perfect. The only reason 

a public official would ever changing it is because they want to suppress voter turn 

out. Going to an In-person default system disenfranchises working class people and 

those that would otherwise have issues getting to the voting locations.  

 

In a country already struggling with alienating voters and the public, this would be a 

huge step in the wrong direction. 

 

Thanks.  


